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May 12-13 2017  
First Presbyterian Church  

Durango, CO 
 

The Consultation Committee of the Presbytery is encouraging all 
Teaching elders and any others who are interested to attend the spring 
Presbytery meeting in Durango, CO.  We will be having special 
presentations from Consultant from the Sowers Field Rev. Stan Wood 
and part of that will be a keynote presentation by Dr. Wernett, Vice 
President of MissionInsite, on how churches can use that important 
resource.  

 Do you know about MissionInsite? This is a new resource that is available 
to all WCP congregations during the next 4 years of the consultation 
process 

MissionInsite (www.missioninsite.com) is now available to all churches in the 
WCP; this resource provides each church insights into their ministry area context 
and their congregants. MissionInsite empowers churches by providing the tools they 
need to visualize and cultivate who their members are and understand the ministry 
area of a local congregation. At the May 12-13, 2017 Presbytery meeting, to be held 
at First Presbyterian Church Durango, a workshop will be provided on how to use 
this resource. 

 

Request: Presbyters from each church, are asked to 
bring a lap top to the May meeting (at least one lap top 
per church).  



The Rev. Matt Royston 
 

Will be installed as Pastor of  
 

Monument Presbyterian Church 
 

April 23, 2017  4:00 PM 
 

At Monument Presbyterian Church 
 

All are invited to share in this joyous occasion.  
 

For more information please contact Monument Presbyterian Church at  
970-255-6549 

Do You Enjoy Writing? Do You Hate Writing but Have Great Ideas to Share?  Is 
Your Congregation Reaching out in Mission?  How? Want to Get the Word out 
about amazing happenings at your Church? Beth is waiting to hear from you!!! 

 
The Presbytery Blog is in need of contributions.  We need to stay connected and 

one way to do this is through the Presbytery Blog on our website.  Please consider 
contributing to the blog even if you are not a writer.   Prayers, concerns, joys, 

celebrations all are shared here. It is a wonderful way to share what is going on in 
our daily lives, congregations, and Presbytery.  

 
Also appreciated would be ideas to share on the Presbytery Facebook page.  What 

would you all be interested in learning about?  Beth is always looking for ideas 
and inspiration.   

 
To Contact Beth in the Presbytery Office Call 970-240-8455, Cell 970-497-6925, or email 

beth@wcopresbytery.org.  











Mail to : Beth Gilleece at 101 N. Uncompahgre #9, Montrose, CO 81401 or email her at 
beth@wcopresbytery.org 

April 26, 2017 is Administrative Personnel Day in the United States.  This is a wonderful idea to help the 
support staff of your ministry to feel valued members of your mission team by encouraging  them to join The 
Administrative Personnel Association, along with flowers and a card.  



Presbytery of  Western Colorado 
101 N. Uncompahgre Ave. #9 
Montrose, CO 81401-3763 
 
970-240-8455 
fax 240-1318 
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